
Snow Removal Responsibility Reminder 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

As winter approaches, we would like to remind you of your responsibilities regarding snow 

removal around your rented property. 

Please ensure that the following tasks are completed in a timely manner: 

• Shoveling snow from the walkways and steps within 24 hours of snowfall. 

• Melting ice on driveways and sidewalks to prevent slipping. 

• Keeping the entrance clear for emergency services. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a safe and accessible environment for everyone. 

Thank you, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 

[Contact Information] 


